
From: Susie Park <Susie.Park@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2022 11:19:47 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Reshma Soni <Reshma.Soni@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift Basket  
  
Happy Holidays Steve and Reshma, 
This is my annual email to notify you that I received a gift basket (of fruit, candy and chips) from Local 
1092 on behalf of the office. 
I have put the basket out to share with the whole office. 
  
Please let me know if you need anything additional. 
  
Thank you! 
  
  
Susie Park 
Budget Director 
Office of Budget and Management 
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